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Please, for Heaven's sake quit issuing permits for more hog farms. How much
common sense does it take to realize this nonsense is bad for the Buffalo River.
 
ADEQ? Again, what does it stand for?
 
Glenn Jones, Commissioner/chair
Benton County Historical Preservation Commission
1428 W. Walnut St., Suite 9
Rogers, AR 72756
(479) 601-3719
gjsooner@aol.com
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